
 

 

Ghosts at Hale-Brynes House? Maybe!!!! 

Join Wendy Johnson, Dave Tabor and Crew for a 

Halloween Adventure at the Hale Byrnes House 

7:30 p.m. Friday, October 30, 2009       $15 per ticket RSVP Today as Space is Limited 

Please send your checks to: DSPA, Barbara Miller, Treasurer. Historic Hale Byrnes House.                  

606 Stanton-Christiana Road, Newark, DE 19713. www.halebyrnes.org 

Name(s)__________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:__________________________________________________________________Zip______ 

Phone number: 

_______________________________________________________________________ 


